NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PROPOSED BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2022 - 2023
CITY OF IRWIN, IDAHO

Public notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Irwin, Idaho, will hold a public hearing for the consideration of the proposed budget for the fiscal period October 1, 2022 to September 30, 2023.  The hearing to be held at Swan Valley Fire Station #2, 176 Oakden Street, Irwin, Idaho at 7:00 p.m., on August 2, 2022.  All interested persons are invited to appear and show cause if any, why such budget should or should not be adopted.  Swan Valley Fire Station #2 is accessible to persons with disabilities.  Persons with hearing and/or visual impairments should contact the City of Irwin, Idaho, 208-483-4000 no later than three (3) days prior to the public hearing.  The proposed FY 2022 – 2023 budget is shown below as proposed expenditures and revenues.

	
	
	2022 - 2023 

Budget
	

	Expenditures:
	
	
	

	
	General Fund
	
	

	
	Capital Outlay
	0.00
	

	
	Operating
	10433.34
	

	
	Planning & Zoning
	600.00
	

	
	Payroll
	29116.13
	

	
	Street
	12351.37
	

	
	Total GENERAL FUND
	52500.84
	

	
	LEGAL FUND
	11916.73
	

	
	PARK FUND
	49397.32
	

	Total Expenditures:
	
	113814.89
	

	Revenues:
	
	
	

	
	CITY
	54597.50
	

	
	COUNTY
	30.15
	

	
	STATE
	59187.24
	

	Total Revenues:
	
	113814.89
	


Publication dates:  July 12 & July 19, 2022
Kelly Palmer, City Clerk / Treasurer

